
Sacramento Area Tennis Association

Board Meeting Synopsis

May 10, 2016

Certificates of appreciation and thank you letters were sent to High School Community 
Project Committee Chair, Paula Goldstein and event chair, Donna Cline for hosting a 
fundraiser event at Johnson Ranch Racquet Club. Funds raised will purchase tennis 
nets and ball hoppers at Florin and Valley High Schools.

Board Director Peeyush Dayal launched online player registration for Junior Grand Prix 
tournaments.  Overall, the results were very good with a few problems that have been 
resolved.  Peeyush developed a step-by-step demo/training guide which is emailed to 
tournament directors prior to the tournament date.  And Peeyush is available to 
communicate throughout the process.  

Miscellaneous:  Motion to replace League Championship banners with captain pins.  
Membership renewal will be assigned to a coordinator.  Interclub had discontinued Flex 
Leagues due to lack of interest, but will offer again in Summer.

New Board Directors are needed for 2017.  Potential candidates are invited to attend 
meetings.

Next Board meeting:  Tuesday, July 13, 2016, at Gorin Tennis Accademy at 6:30pm


